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Dear ,
 
Thank you for your information request of 25 October 2017.  Aberdeen City Council (ACC) has
completed the necessary search for the information requested.
 
1) How many public electric vehicle (EV) charging points do you currently have in your council
area?
In terms of those that have been implemented by the Council we have 62 electric vehicle charge
points which are available to the public. There are a further 19 which can be used by Co-wheels
car club cars too and many of these cars can be accessed by members of the public.
 
On top of this there may be private developments which have chosen to install EV charge points
and make these available to members of the public. A UK mapping site such as https://www.zap-
map.com/ should be able to provide details.
 
2) How many do you plan to have by 2020?
We will be adding at least two more double units (4 sockets worth) in 2018. However, we have
no Council budget for charge points and are therefore completely dependent on external
funding at present to increase the network. Without a guaranteed fund, we can’t predict how
many will be added by 2020. We will continue to investigate sources of external funding.
 
3) How many do you plan to have by 2032?
We will be adding at least two more double units (4 sockets worth) in 2018. However, we have
no Council budget for charge points and are therefore completely dependent on external
funding at present to increase the network. Without a guaranteed fund, we can’t predict how
many will be added by 2032. We will continue to investigate sources of external funding.
 
We hope this helps with your request.
 
Yours sincerely,
 
Grant Webster
Information Compliance Officer
 
INFORMATION ABOUT THE HANDLING OF YOUR REQUEST
 
As the information which you requested is environmental information, as defined under
Regulation 2(1) of the Environmental Information (Scotland) Regulations 2004 (the EIRs), ACC
considered that it was exempt from release through FOISA, and must therefore give you notice
that we are refusing  your request under Section 39(2) of FOISA (Freedom of Information
(Scotland) Act 2002).  However, you have a separate right to access the information which you
have requested under Regulation 5 of the EIRs, under which ACC has handled your request.
Please refer to the attached PDF for more information about your rights under the EIRs.
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